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No award of tender for site at 22 Ubi Road 4 
 

Singapore, 10 February 2025 – The tender for the site at 22 Ubi Road 4 will not be 
awarded.  
 
2 The tender for the site was launched on 21 November 2024 and closed on 22 
January 2025. Four bids were received for the site. The highest bid was not accepted as 
the price offered was below the reserve price. 

 

------ END ------  

https://www.jtc.gov.sg/about-jtc/news-and-stories/press-releases/jtc-launches-ubi-road-site-for-car-showroom-cum-workshop-use

